Spring Clean Up Wood Chipping
In response to the recent ice storm, the Township recognizes that many residents may have significant fallen branches on their properties.  To assist with clean-up efforts, the Township will be offering a Wood Chipping Service exclusively for Wolfe Island residents on the following dates:   
April 30, 2025
May 5, 2025
May 7, 2025
IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 
Accepted Material: Only brush will be accepted. Material must not exceed 8 inches in diameter at the stub end.  
Any material larger than this will not be chipped and must be removed from the site by the resident.  
By Appointment Only:  
No brush is to be dropped off at the Municipal Site outside of your scheduled appointment 
Appointments are required to manage volume and maintain safety. 
Chipping will take place during your scheduled time slot. A staff member will be present to direct you to the designated area for unloading branches
Appointment Times: Appointments will be scheduled between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm on April 30th and May 5, 2025, and Noon to 8:00pm on May 7th,2025 
BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT: To schedule your appointment, please contact: 
 Please contact Lisa Hughes at 613-385-2216 or via email at lhughes@frontenacislands.ca. Please note that a voucher must be presented in order to drop off branches
Every effort will be made to accommodate additional time slots if required. 
